
Dear [Admission Committee/Specific Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the status of my application for 

admission to [School Name] for the [specific program/semester, e.g., Fall 2024]. I submitted my 

application on [submission date] and am eager to learn about any updates regarding my status. 

I am very excited about the opportunity to join [School Name] and contribute to the [mention 

any relevant aspect, e.g., community, programs, etc.]. If there is any additional information you 

require from me, please do let me know. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Application ID (if applicable)] 


